Appendix B — Region of Halton clearance for lifting the ‘H’ on By-law 2014-094

Tricia Collingwood

From: Corbett, Doug <Doug.Corbett@halton.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 10:27 AM

To: Tricia Collingwood

Cc: Gariscsak, Anne; James Bujak (JBujak@minto.com)

Subject: Minto Communities Inc. (Dundas and Trafalgar Inc.) - Z.1312.06

Regional Planning staff has reviewed the above-referenced application to remove the “H” provision as it applies to By-
law Number 2014-094 and more specifically referenced to Schedule “A” to By-law Number 2015-020 included with the
circulation received February 10, 2015.

Regional Planning staff has no objection to removal of the “H” provision as it applies to Schedule “A” of By-law 2015-
020.

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Anne Gariscsak at extension 7109.

Doug Corbett, MCIP, RPP

Senior Planner, Community Planning
Legisiative and Planning Services Department
Regional Municipality of Halfon

(905) 825-6000, ext. 7182

Toll Free: 1-866-442-5866

Fax: (905) 825-8822

E-mail: Doug.Corbett@halton.ca




